
WHEN 

WHAT 

Construction Alert 
Santa Ana Gardens 

Channel Bikeway    

Extension Project 

November 28, 2022 — Summer 2023 

Working Hours:  Monday — Friday, 7 a.m. — 4:00  p.m.* 

*Note: Start time along Monte Vista Avenue and adjacent to 
homes will be adjusted to minimize impacts. 

The construction schedule is subject to change.  

The Santa Ana Gardens Channel Bikeway Extension Project will improve safety for bicyclists and 

pedestrians and will provide connections to the existing and future bikeways.  It is not only a bikeway 

– this will be a new path that provides a connection to the community, providing a safe walkway to 

nearby schools, Jerome Park and adjacent neighborhoods. 

Crews will transform a dirt County access road (next to the 

Santa Ana Gardens Flood Control Channel) into a paved 

path for public use — for bicyclists and pedestrians. This 

new path will provide a connection to the community by 

providing a safe bikeway and walkway to nearby schools, 

Jerome Park, Friendship Park and adjacent neighborhoods. 

Construction will include: 

• Dedicated path off the roadway for bicyclist and 

pedestrians (short portion of bikeway at Myrtle 

Street will be on the roadway) 

• Cable-railing fencing 

• 8-feet tall, high-durability fencing 

• Curb ramp reconstruction 

• Friendship Park renovation 

• Landscaping 

• Security lighting 

• Crosswalk at Willits Street 

Your safety is our top priority! Sidewalk detours 

may be required in some areas. Please observe 

project caution signs and personnel when near 

the project area.  

CONTACT  
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ocpublicworks 

ocpublicworks 

WHERE 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Jeaniene Casiello, OC Construction  

714-245-4500 


